
Kirksville Thousand Hills Rotary Top Tech Award-$500 

 

The Kirksville Thousand Hills Rotary Top Tech scholarship will be awarded to two students within a KATC 

program who have demonstrated a strong skill set, maintained a KATC GPA of 3.0 or higher, demonstrated 

strong involvement in his/her community and school, and plan to pursue a post-secondary technical education.  

Name: ______________________________________________  

 

Address: ____________________________________________  

 

Program: ___________________________________________  

  

Submit a completed application along with two completed recommendation forms to: 

Kirksville Area Technical Center 

Attn. Lindsey Fraser 
1103 S. Cottage Grove 

Kirksville, MO 63501 
 

Applications are due by 3pm on Friday, April 20, 2018 

 

*Students awarded this scholarship will be notified by April 27th. Winning students, parents, and instructor are 

invited to attend the Thousand Hills Rotary breakfast on Thursday, May 3rd at 7am to receive the scholarship. 

They will award the scholarship near the beginning of the meeting so you will be able to make it to school on 

time.  

To be completed by KATC: 

Attendance Rate: ____________   

Program G.P.A.: _____________  



What are your educational and/or career plans? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How will this scholarship benefit you and your future education? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

List any skill sets you have gained while completing KATC classes and include how these will benefit you in 

your future training/career field. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please list activities that you have participated in within the school or community. Be sure to include any 

awards or honors.  

 



Recommendation of Applicant ______________________________________for the Kirksville Rotary Top Tech Award. Please take a moment to 

rate the applicant by circling the description that best fits. 

CHARACTERISTIC 4 3 2 1 0 

 

 
 

WORK HABITS 

Does extra work 

without being asked, 
performs multiple 

tasks, works 
independently, work is 
completed on time 

Does not need 

reminders, works 
independently, does 

extra work when 
asked, work is 
completed in a timely 

manner 

Completes work on 

time with reminders,  
can work 

independently, does 
what is asked 

Inconsistent 

completion of work, 
does not complete 

work in a timely 
manner 

Lazy, little or no 

effort, lacks diligence 

 
 

THOROUGHNESS 

Very careful and 
thorough, accepts 

responsibility for 
actions and outcomes 

Careful work, 
accurate, offers own 

thoughts and ideas, is 
responsible for actions 

Work is generally 
completed and 

reasonably accurate  

Work is sometimes 
careless and 

inaccurate 

Careless, work is 
usually incomplete 

 
INITIATIVE 

Marked ability to 
think independently, 

carries out ideas 

Initiates undertakings, 
attempts new ideas 

Seldom attempts new 
ideas  

Seldom originates 
own ideas, a follower 

Never tries anything 
new 

 

 
RELIABITLIY 

Thoroughly 

dependable, 
demonstrates honesty, 
compassion, and is 

very responsible 

Assumes obligations, 

demonstrates 
dependability, 
considered to be 

responsible 

Sometimes reliable, 

usually can be trusted 
to take responsibility 
for own actions 

Often needs 

supervision, does not 
hold self responsible 
for own actions 

Dishonest, neglect 

obligations, 
irresponsible 

 
 

INTERPERSONAL 
SKILLS 

Always willing to help 
others, demonstrates a 

positive attitude 
toward learning, 
motivates others 

Does well in 
teamwork, agreeable, 

motivates others 

Tends to be agreeable, 
reaches out to others 

Slow to respond, not 
willing to help, 

concerned with self 
more than the needs of 
others 

Disagreeable, 
antagonistic, 

disrespects others, 
impolite 

 

EMOTIONAL 
CONTROL 

Poised, recognizes 

own stressors, seeks 
assistance if needed 

Well-balanced, 

established outlets to 
cope with stress 

Fairly well-balanced, 

good control 

Occasionally loses 

self-control 

Very poor control of 

emotions 

When considering this applicant, is there anything else you would like the selection committee to know? 

 

 

 

Print name: ____________________________________ Signature: ____________________________________ 



Recommendation of Applicant ______________________________________for the Kirksville Rotary Top Tech Award. Please take a moment to 

rate the applicant by circling the description that best fits. 

CHARACTERISTIC 4 3 2 1 0 

 

 
 

WORK HABITS 

Does extra work 

without being asked, 
performs multiple 

tasks, works 
independently, work is 
completed on time 

Does not need 

reminders, works 
independently, does 

extra work when 
asked, work is 
completed in a timely 

manner 

Completes work on 

time with reminders,  
can work 

independently, does 
what is asked 

Inconsistent 

completion of work, 
does not complete 

work in a timely 
manner 

Lazy, little or no 

effort, lacks diligence 

 
 

THOROUGHNESS 

Very careful and 
thorough, accepts 

responsibility for 
actions and outcomes 

Careful work, 
accurate, offers own 

thoughts and ideas, is 
responsible for actions 

Work is generally 
completed and 

reasonably accurate  

Work is sometimes 
careless and 

inaccurate 

Careless, work is 
usually incomplete 

 
INITIATIVE 

Marked ability to 
think independently, 

carries out ideas 

Initiates undertakings, 
attempts new ideas 

Seldom attempts new 
ideas  

Seldom originates 
own ideas, a follower 

Never tries anything 
new 

 

 
RELIABITLIY 

Thoroughly 

dependable, 
demonstrates honesty, 
compassion, and is 

very responsible 

Assumes obligations, 

demonstrates 
dependability, 
considered to be 

responsible 

Sometimes reliable, 

usually can be trusted 
to take responsibility 
for own actions 

Often needs 

supervision, does not 
hold self responsible 
for own actions 

Dishonest, neglect 

obligations, 
irresponsible 

 
 

INTERPERSONAL 
SKILLS 

Always willing to help 
others, demonstrates a 

positive attitude 
toward learning, 
motivates others 

Does well in 
teamwork, agreeable, 

motivates others 

Tends to be agreeable, 
reaches out to others 

Slow to respond, not 
willing to help, 

concerned with self 
more than the needs of 
others 

Disagreeable, 
antagonistic, 

disrespects others, 
impolite 

 

EMOTIONAL 
CONTROL 

Poised, recognizes 

own stressors, seeks 
assistance if needed 

Well-balanced, 

established outlets to 
cope with stress 

Fairly well-balanced, 

good control 

Occasionally loses 

self-control 

Very poor control of 

emotions 

When considering this applicant, is there anything else you would like the selection committee to know? 

 

 

 

Print name: ____________________________________ Signature: _____________________ 


